SHOE APPEAL

Without a pair of black shoes the    children in Nicaragua can’t attend school. 

The Peace & Hope trust will be soon sending out another consignment of collected shoes along with medical supplies and school equipment. 
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They have been helping for over 20 years!
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Please donate…

ALL SIZES welcome and any other children’s shoes too.

To be collected from your school at the beginning of 

term in September. Thank You!!
www.peaceandhope.org.uk  Charity No.1120555
